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Wesley Hawe

From: Sam Banfield <sbanfield@pub.nl.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2011 8:14 AM
To: Maureen Greene
Cc: Fred Martin
Subject: Update

Yesterday afternoon Fred and I met with the Board and reviewed the progress to date. Understandably the Board was 
not pleased with Nalcor’s response and after the meeting Andy, Darlene and Jim phoned Minister Skinner to discuss the 
situation. You can get the details of the telephone conversation from the Board when you get back. Shortly thereafter 
Fred received a call from Geoff, Paul Humphries and Paul Harrington. It was apparent that they had received feedback 
from the Government and told Fred that they had been given 24 hours to get a “report” to the Board which would 
“bring things together”. We’ll await the receipt of this information and evaluate when we receive. 
 
We have also award the Services contract to MHI. 
 
Enjoy the remaining time in Boston. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
Sam Banfield  
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